FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
36
VOTE SHEET

FEBRUARY 20, 2001

RE: DOCKET NO. 990517-TL - Request for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for the 904 area code.

Issue 1: Based on the results of the subscriber survey, should the
proposed Sanford exception area (Osteen) customers’ telephone numbers (area
code + 7-digit number) be changed from the 407/321 overlay area code to the
386 area code along with the remainder of Volusia County?

Recommendation: No. Based on the results of the subscriber survey, staff
recommends that the customers’ telephone numbers should not be changed.

APPROVED

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: No. Staff recommends that this docket should remain open
until a final order has been issued in this docket.

APPROVED
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